
Billets 
  
            On the registration form all students must have a billet’s name and telephone number.  
In the case that inclement weather does not permit buses to run at the end of the day, students 
will be sent to the billets home in Vanguard.  Billets will also be used if the school is closed for 
any other reason throughout the school day.  When possible, parents will be notified prior to 
students leaving the school. 
 
 


